
Dunedin Flotilla 11-10 Meeting RedTail Lounge
C.G. Air Station

Installation Ceremony and Swearing in new members Ceremony
January 9th Thursday 1900

FSO Appreciation certificates awarded to Don Andersen, Kristi Mackey,
Doug Simpson, David McGill, David Hutsell, Geary Daves, Scott Birdwell,

Keith Betzing

FSO Appointment certificates awarded to Don Andersen, Robin Ainsworth,
Keith Betzing, David Hutsell, Scott Birdwell, Geary Daves, Tom Doyle, Doug

Simpson, Kristi Mackey, Gordon Thomas, Eddie Townsend



David McGee FC, Scott Phy Capt. C.
G. Air Station, Gordon Thomas IPFC

David McGee FC and Don Andersen
VFC presenting a C.G. Aux plaque to
Gordon Thomas IPFC for duties as FC.

Don Andersen VFC, David McGee FC,
presenting a C. G. Aux plaque to Capt.
Phy for his outstanding support of our

Aux

Capt. Phy gives a presentation about
our local C. G. Air Station

David McGee, FC swearing in new
member Mark Johnson

New Elected F.C. David McGee
and VFC Don Andersen

David McGee, FC swearing in new
member Steve Hollis

Gordon Thomas presents special
certificate to Jimmy Ryder (left) and

Eddie Townsend (right)



Computer glitches held up the
presentation a few minutes. How
many aux members does it take to

make a Mac work like a real
computer?

Capt Phy presented statistics showing
how many personnel are at the C.G.

Air Station in Clearwater

Dunedin Flotilla 11-10 cake to honor
our past officers.


